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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope you enjoyed the slightly warmer weather over the weekend and share my hope that it continues.  Please ensure that your child 
wears a named sun hat, has sunscreen applied before school and has fresh water every day.  FOBSA held an excellent Family Day 
planning recently.  If you are able to help on the day please do let me or Mrs Wye, Chair of FOBSA, know. 
 
Reception children will be visiting Woolley Firs next week so fingers crossed for good weather. 
 
Kind regards 
Miss K Aldred  

 
Sainsbury’s Active Kids Vouchers 

Please send in any vouchers that you have at home, as soon as 
possible and by the very latest 26

th
 May. 

Thank you. 

 
  

Tesco Bags of Hope 
 

Thank you to everyone that has already started dropping their 
blue token in our box! We would appreciate as much support as 
possible so please help spread the word with friends and family. 

More information about plans for our garden and the Tesco 
branches involved can be found here: 

 
http://www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk/wp-

content/uploads/2017/05/TESCO-letterfinal1.pdf 

 

Dates for your Diaries  
 
18/5/17 – Year R School trip 
26/5/17- Half Term 
5/6/17 –  Inset day 
6/6/17 – School reopens at 08.45am 
7/6/17 –  Year 1 School Trip  
30/6/17 –Year 2 School Trip 
7/7/17-   Annual reports to parents 
10/7/17-  Open afternoon 3.15-5.30 
12/7/17-  Family day (Sports day) 
17/7/17 – Year 2 Leavers Disco 
21/7/17 – Final Assembly   
     School closes at 2.00pm  
 

 
 
 

Fidget Spinners 
 

There has been coverage on the news recently about fidget 
spinners being banned from schools. I politely request that you 

do not allow your child to bring one to school. Whilst fidget 
toys, not quite in the current craze format, have been used by 
children with additional needs for a number of years, this has 

been under the direction of professionals, who have assessed a 
child’s needs and recommended a specific resource.  

As I am sure you can appreciate spinners being brought to 
school, by lots of children cause a distraction and somewhat 

defeat the purpose of their aim. 
Thank you for your support in this matter. 

Lateness 
 

A gentle reminder that all children should be in school, ready to 
learn by 08.55am. If you arrive after this time please enter the 
school by the main reception door and sign your child in with the 
office staff, who will then escort your child to their classroom.  
 

Please could I also remind parents that children must not be 
accompanied into the school when being dropped off. If you 
would like to make an appointment to see your child’s class 

teacher please do so either at the end of the day or via the office 
staff. 

 


